Summer 2021

Dear Family and Friends,

We are so excited to be getting back to a "normal” summer schedule of ministry! Last year we
were only able to conduct 2 Bible Schools, but this summer there are 6 Bible Schools and 2 weeks
of camp on the schedule! Victory Church of God VBS is new this year as well as Tree Top Bible
Camp in Missouri. We are really looking forward to seeing what God has in store for the summer.
With such a busy schedule - especially in June- it will really be very physically challenging. Please
pray for the Lord to give us supernatural strength and energy. As we progress through the year,
we pray that the Hispanic labor camps will open up to our usual outreach at the tomato farms in
late summer and early fall. We also anticipate the schools opening again to the special programs
near holidays. It feels so good to start again with the ministry we have missed during the COVID
months. Please pray for these doors to all open once again and for the Lord to open our eyes to
see new opportunities for outreach.

“"Family News"

A lot has been going on in the family lately! Karen and John are leaving Colorado the second week
of June to move to Maryland because John will be stationed at Joint Base Andrews near D.C. God
has led them to a house in an area where there seems to be good therapy nearby for Khylei.
(Please continue to pray for healing for her emotional problems.) It will be really nice to have
them closer to home! Kristi and Adrian are planning to move to East Tennessee this summer.
They still need to find a house (very difficult right now) and sell their house in Mt. Juliet. Tt
would be so nice if they could be close to home again! Their girls visited with us recently, and it
was so nice to be with them. They are both growing up way entirely too quickly! Nick and Allie
were able to spend most of Memorial Weekend with us and were even able to go to church with
us. What a blessing that was! Their babies are growing like weeds!

Prayer Requests: Praises:
e Safety in travel this summer * Don's health is doing so much better
e Strength and energy for a busy summer * God is so good to meet our needs
* Lord to work in hearts and lives * Liberty Church is helping so much with
 Safety and workers for Smoky Mt. Day Smoky Mountain Day Camp
Camp * Weareable to have a garden this year
e Growth for RidgeCrest Bible Church e QOur cars are running well
* Salvation for Karen and John's daughter, * Churches have opened back up for VBS
Khylei as well as emotional healing for her e Family is moving closer to home
e Don needs a knee replacement  Faithful prayer partners and financial
» New open doors for ministry supporters-- Thank youll
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Don & Carol Adams 327 Pony Trail, Greeneville, TN 37743 423.639.0319 home or 423.620.1421 cell
Email: Adamsdc1974@yahoo.com
Be One Together PO Box 112, 225 Main Street, Hiram, GA 30141 770-489-6834 BEONETOGETHER.COM




